ANDAMAN COLLEGE
ANDAMAN & NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION
PORT BLAIR

File No: 1-1/ANCOL/A & E/2017 -18/507 Port Blair, Dated : 30 *" December 2017

To

1. The Chief Editor, The Daily Telegrams & Dweep Samachar, Govt. Press, Port Blair.
2. The Editor, Echo of India, Port Blair.
3. The All India Radio — Port Blair.

Sir,

Kindly arrange to publish the following as news item in your esteemed Dailies in the public interest:

NEWS ITEM

The Pondicherry University Vice Chancellor — Prof. Gurmeet Singh, visited Andaman College (ANCOL)
at 10:45 A.M., today. He inspected the college and visited Admission & Examination Cell, Library,
Office, Classrooms, and had a brief interaction with the faculties, in the Conference Hall.In his
address, Prof. Gurmeet Singh, informed the gathering that the purpose of his visit to these islands is
to see and resolve the problems faced by the colleges of these islands affiliated to Pondicherry
University. He opined that we can achieve excellence in higher education with collective efforts. Dr.
N. Lakshmi, HOD — Hindi, put-forth the proposal of opening a U.G. in Hindi in ANCOL and also to
start P.G. courses for the existing UG courses in ANCOL, to which Prof. Gurmeet Singh, has given a
positive assurance. Principal (I/c.) Smti. Ajitha Narendran, welcomed the gathering, and Ms.
Jochibed Vincent, HOD — English, proposed vote of thanks.

S

Yours faithfully

I/c. Principal, ANCOL



